

TTE Parent Resource Center News



NEWSLETTER No. 22

December 2022

Faith.smith@hcps.net

It is hard to believe there are only a few weeks left until Winter Break.

Thank you to everyone who participated in our GATI and to Mrs. King for coordinating our Speakers.

<u>PRINCESS PROJEST - BLESSING</u> BAGS

Thank you to everyone who donated Hygiene Products for our service project. These items were donated to those affected by Hurricane Ian in Southwest Florida.

ALL-PRO DAD

We are pleased to announce that we have an All-Pro Dad Team Captain for our TTE Chapter. Mr. Shuey will be at our Winter Wonderland.

Please review our All-Pro Dad information found HERE

IMPORTANT DATES

12/7, 12/14, 12/21 - Food Pantry open 2pm-4pm

12/15/22 - Winter Wonderland/Curriculum Night5pm-7:30pm

(Winter Concert 5:30pm-6:35pm) 12/23/22 - Pajama Day

12/26/22 - 1/6/23 - Winter Break

1/9/23 - Students return to School

Please visit our PRC

Please sign up to visit our Parent Resource Center. Please let us know ahead of time what resources we can help you with or just stop by for a coffee. Pre-registration is required. Sign up HERE

Please follow us on <u>FACEBOOK</u> and <u>TWITTER</u> Link to our Parent Resource Center Web Site

WINTER WONDERLAND/CURRICULUM NIGHT

We hope you will join us on Thursday December 15th, 2022 from 5pm – 7:30pm. Please see flyer on second page of our Newsletter. This is a fun event for our students and families and our Music Department will be hosting our Winter Concert. Thank you to our PTA for sponsoring the food and drinks.

FAMILY PARTNERSHIP - POP-UP SHOP DATES

Our December Pop-Up Shop will be open on Wednesday December 21st from 2pm-4pm and Thursday December 22nd from 7:10am-8:30am. If you signed up for our FPP, you will be able to use your points to shop for small gifts for your students. Please respond to the email sent on 12/2.

COMMUNITY SHOUT-OUTS

Thank you to Feeding Tampa Bay for their food deliveries every other week. Thank you to Abbott's Frozen Custard for all your support. Thank you to the GFWC Temple Terrace Woman's Club for their donation of \$355 for our pantry. DISCLAIMER: "donor did NOT receive any goods or services in exchange for the donation."

"Of all the months of the year there is not a month one half so welcome to the young, or so full of happy associations, as the last month of the year." — Charles Dickens



TTE Parent Resource Center News





Made with PosterMyWall.com



TTE Parent Resource Center News





WINTER CONCERT

December 15th, 2022 5:30PM-6:35PM

Performances By:

5:30PM 1st Grade - The Penguin Polka
5:40PM 2nd Grade - Celebration Song
5:50PM 3rd Grade - Frosty The Snowman
6:00PM 5th Grade - 12 Days of Christmas
6:15PM 4th Grade (outside) - Carol Of The Bells
6:35PM Tiger Band - Jingle Bell Rock

THANK YOU TO OUR MUSIC DEPARTMENT

